
During September and October, the City asked for 

feedback on the second draft of the update to the 

Transportation Chapter of the Comprehensive Plan.  

We heard from: 

• Members of the public who answered a survey on Engage 

Olympia. 

• The City’s Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee, a 

group of volunteers who offer guidance on policies related to 

bicycle and pedestrian transportation. 

• The City’s Planning Commission, another group of volunteers 

who advise on policies that affect the long-range growth of 

Olympia. 

Questions or comments? Contact Michelle Swanson, AICP, Senior Planner, Public Works Transportation, mswanson@ci.olympia.wa.us, 360.753.8575 

 

What we heard 
In general, people support the direction 

of the plan.  

The Planning Commission has asked for some changes 

before it holds a public hearing. We will update the 

chapter to reflect that and post it to Engage Olympia by 

December 16th. People can comment on that draft 

either by email or at the public hearing.  

When the public hearing is scheduled, we will post the 

date to Engage Olympia.  

 

 

 Outreach results 
  November 2024 

229  

  70     

  17 

people visited the Engage Olympia 
page 

people downloaded at least one 
document 

people answered a survey 

Who visited Engage Olympia? 

During September: 

https://engage.olympiawa.gov/transportation2045

